
‭To:  Dr. Jennifer Norrell & Board of Education‬

‭From:  Jennifer Mitchell‬

‭Date:  February 18, 2025‬

‭RE:  Acceptance of Donation‬

‭I respectfully request that the Board of Education accept the donation check for the East Aurora High‬
‭School Student Council for $300.‬

‭A letter of acknowledgement can be sent to the following individual:‬

‭Dave Petersohn‬
‭Class of 1967‬
‭4 Crofton Rd.‬
‭Oswego, IL 60543‬


